
 
Diocese of Covington  

School Lunch Program 
 

 Dear Parents, 

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to update you on the progress of our transition to a new 

payment system, specifically its integration with our POS system, Mosaic. 

We are excited to inform you that our new payment system, “MySchoolBucks,” has been selected for 

integration with our POS system, Mosaic. MySchoolBucks is a user-friendly and efficient platform 

designed to simplify payment processing and improve the overall payment experience for our school 

community. 

The integration of MySchoolBucks with our POS system, Mosaic, will offer several benefits, including: 

1. Seamless Transactions: The integration between MySchoolBucks and Mosaic will enable 

seamless payment processing at our point of sale. This will provide a more efficient and 

streamlined experience for both staff and customers. 

2. Enhance Tracking and Reporting: MySchoolBucks offers tracking and reporting capabilities, 

allowing real-time monitoring of payments.  This feature will ensure accurate and up-to-date 

records, as well as providing valuable insights into payment trends.  

3. Convenient Payment Options: With MySchoolBucks, parents will have access to various 

payments methods, such as online payments, mobile app payments, and automatic recurring 

payments. This flexibility will enhance convenience and accessibility for parents when making 

payments.  

We are currently in the final stages of testing the interaction between MySchoolBucks and Mosaic. Once 

the testing phase is successfully completed, we will provide detailed instructions to parents on how to 

utilize the new payment system.  

Rest assured; we are dedicated to ensuring a smooth transition. We understand the importance of a 

reliable and user-friendly payment system, and we are committed to providing the best possible 

experience for our school community.  

Thank you for your cooperation and patience throughout this process. We look forward io introducing 

the enhanced payment system to our students, parents, and staff.  

 

Laura Hatfield 
Diocese of Covington 
School Lunch Program Director 
(859) 392-1551 
lhatfield@covdio.org 

 
https://covdio.org/usda-nondiscrimination-statement/ 
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